
 

 

Dear Hemlock Creek Elementary Families, 

Let the games begin, Heart Heroes! Kids Heart Challenge is coming to Physical 
Education classes the week of February 10-14, 2025 and it’s better than ever! Sign up 
TODAY to get started on Finn’s Mission - refresh your Hands-Only CPR skills and learn 
the warning signs of a stroke. Every student who completes Finn’s Mission will earn 
their very own Heart Hero Cape! 

Help Save Lives with These Simple Steps: 

♥​ Download the FREE AHA Schools App for Apple or Android and click on 

“Register Now” then scroll down to join your school's team. 
o​ Next, click on “send a text today” to easily reach friends & family! 

♥​ OR click HERE. and choose “Sign Up” to get started. 

Thank you for being an essential part of the Kids Heart Challenge, supporting our 
school and the American Heart Association. Every step you take helps save lives. Let’s 
make a powerful positive impact together! All students participate in our activities during 
class. Donations are welcome but not required. All donations are made online using the 
links listed above. Questions, contact: Mrs. Luebke. kluebke@wdpsd.com 

 
 
 
 

https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/jump-hoops/id548389448?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.aha_jump.android.communicator&hl=en
http://www2.heart.org/site/TR?fr_id=11261&pg=company&company_id=497586
mailto:kluebke@wdpsd.com

